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2nd PMARAI EXECOM & BOARD
MEETING

The PMARAI held its 2nd Execom and Board
Meeting presided by Cav Ramon T
Punzalan ‘76, President and Cav Raul S
Gonzales ‘75, Chairman on April 11, 2023
at PMA Alumni Center, Camp Aguinaldo,
Quezon City.



As one of PMARAI’s projects to
serve its members, the Professional
Development Committee hosted a
webinar last April 18, 2023 from 2:00
to 5:30 pm. The webinar, the fifth in a
series of webinars of the PMARAI,
was entitled: “Corporate Security as
a Business and a Profession”.
Seventy six Cavaliers attended the
event. The keynote speakers were
Cavaliers Hermie G Colina ‘80 and
Joel Jesus M Supan ‘81. Both
speakers are distinguished
professionals in the corporate
security industry with proven track
records. Cavalier Augustus Caesar
B Esmeralda ‘89 and Cavalier
Francisco Ashley L Acedillo ‘99
acted as panelists who reacted to
and reinforced the presentations of
the keynote speakers. Both are well-
known SMEs in the industry. The
PMARAI President, Cav Ramon T
Punzalan ‘76 made an opening
remarks while the Chairman, Cav
Raul S Gonzales ‘75, thanked the
speakers and those who attended the
webinar and then closed the
program. The speakers and panelists
were given simple tokens for their
invaluable contribution to the
PMARAI and to the members of the
association. The Chairman of the
Committee, Cav Romeo V Poquiz
‘81, announced that the next
webinar will be about How to form
Cooperatives and information
about the Philippine Veterans Bank
where all PMARAI members are
qualified as members or stockholders
of the bank.
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Message - Cav Dan Abinoja ‘74

The Chairman of Ad Hoc Committee on
Election and Amendments, Cav Job Nolan D
Antonio ‘82, recommended to the Board on
May 8, 2023 for the approval of the proposed
PMARAI corporate seal with the following
changes:

- Gray/White background

- Gold for outer and inner ring band

- Gold for typography

The board approved the proposed new seal
on the said date with the removable of 2000
for year established to pay honor to our
founders and history of our association.



One of the PMARAI objective is to
provide a medium of information to
its members and the Chairman of
the Public Relations Committee,
Cav Joel D Pagdilao ‘84 and
member/website administrator Cav
Ferdinan B Picar ‘89 established a
PMARAI website: pmarai.org to
provide information in order to
promote goodwill and
understanding among its member.
The website was approved by the
Board for launching last May 8,
2023 and since then has more than
11,000 visitors.

pmarai.org landing page

pmarai.org home page





1. PMARAI 4th Execom and Board Meeting on June 13, 2023,
0900H at PMAAlumni Center, Camp Aguinaldo, Quezon City.

2. Join our official viber community:
PMARAI FORUM - where contents, messages and comments are
posted by the members.

PMARAI POST (Bulletin Board) - where announcements, events,
and notices are posted by the association.

3. Visit our newly created PMARAI website: pmarai.org
4. We encourage our members to share any articles to our E-
Newsletter. Please send it to email ad of Chairman, Public Relations
Committee, Cav Joel D Pagdilao ‘84 at joelpagdilao@yahoo.com


